All Saints Day Memorial Offering





History of ASDMO

Offering was established in 1919 by ECW.

Since 1937, the offering has been used solely within this diocese as a way of funding projects that would improve, enhance or fulfill a need pertaining to parish buildings. Since 1919, many of our churches have received ASDMO funds to help with their projects. Here are just a few over the years since 1919.

To learn more about this ministry, please call Mary Ann Ransom at 828-230-0557.

Some Projects Funded:

- ◆ St. Matthias, Asheville
- ◆ St. Gabriel's, Rutherfordton
- ♦ St. Andrew's, Canton
- ◆ St. John's, Marion
- ◆ Redeemer, Shelby
- ♦ Holy Cross, Valle Crucis
- Our Savior, Lincolnton
- St. George's, Asheville
- Valle Crucis Conference Center
- La Capilla, Hendersonville (ESL & facility)
- Church of the Advocate, Asheville (kitchen)
- ◆ Clean Slate Coalition, Western Deanery
- ◆ Towel Ministries
- ◆ Kitchen & Chapel in Diocesan Office

All Saints Memorial Offering (ASDMO) is collected the first Sunday in November or a date chosen by the Rector. Envelopes are sent out during the fall. Thank you for your support!